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National Park Trust Awarded $48,000 Grant from First Solar to Implement Environmental 
Education Program in California and Nevada

TEMPE, Ariz. & ROCKVILLE, Md.--(BUSINESS WIRE)-- National Park Trust (NPT) announced today a $48,000 grant from First 
Solar, Inc. (Nasdaq:FSLR) that will expand its nationally recognized environmental education program Where's Buddy Bison 
Been? ® to four schools in rural communities located near First Solar's utility-scale power plants in California and Nevada. The 
program, which is now in its third year, has been recognized by Department of the Interior Secretary Ken Salazar's Youth in the 
Great Outdoors office and First Lady Michelle Obama's Let's Move! initiative and grew out of a need to encourage young 
people to visit America's parks. The goal of the program is to cultivate the park stewards of tomorrow and to promote healthy 
living through increased activity and outdoor play. More than thirty schools across the country currently participate in the 
program. 

"We welcome this support from First Solar that will engage underserved students from kindergarten through 8th grade in 
California and Nevada with their local parks, where they will learn about the unique history and science of the park, the fun 
outdoor recreation opportunities available, and their responsibility to protect and preserve these iconic places," stated NPT 
Board Chair Bill Brownell. 

Through the First Solar sponsorship, the Buddy Bison program will be launched this fall and will enable students to have 
hands-on experiences in the following California parks: Mojave National Preserve, Joshua Tree National Park and Antelope 
Valley California Poppy Reserve. The grant will also provide teachers with classroom toolkits that include educational resources 
about parks and other public lands and water, wildlife, sustainability, solar energy and healthy outdoor recreation. 

"We are excited to support the work National Park Trust is doing to help create the next generation of park stewards and 
educate children on the importance of sustainability," said Laura Abram, First Solar director of Sustainability and Community 
Affairs. "Participating in programs like Buddy Bison is a key part of our community focus and a great way to further 
understanding of how renewable energy projects contribute to a sustainable world." 

First Solar associates supporting the development and construction of the AV Solar Ranch One, Desert Sunlight, Silver State 
South, and Stateline solar projects will work closely with NPT in the implementation of this year-long program by participating in 
classroom and park visits, as well as providing supplemental educational resources for the Buddy Bison classroom toolkits to 
help students understand the importance of sustainability and solar energy. 

About National Park Trust 

National Park Trust is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization dedicated to preserving parks today and creating park stewards for 
tomorrow. As people spend more time indoors and as successive generations grow up with less of a connection to nature, NPT 
wants to build a greater awareness of the importance of protecting and enjoying our country's parks and public lands and 
water. National Park Trust has also organized the annual National Kids to Park Day grassroots movement. To learn more about 
our work visit www.parktrust.org or our website for children www.buddybison.org.  

About First Solar, Inc. 

First Solar is a leading global provider of comprehensive photovoltaic (PV) solar systems which use its advanced thin-film 
modules. The company's integrated power plant solutions deliver an economically attractive alternative to fossil-fuel electricity 
generation today. From raw material sourcing through end-of-life module collection and recycling, First Solar's renewable 
energy systems protect and enhance the environment. For more information about First Solar, please visit www.firstsolar.com.  

For First Solar Investors 

This release contains forward-looking statements which are made pursuant to the safe harbor provisions of Section 21E of the 
Securities Exchange Act of 1934. The forward-looking statements in this release do not constitute guarantees of future 
performance. Those statements involve a number of factors that could cause actual results to differ materially, including risks 
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associated with the company's business involving the company's products, their development and distribution, economic and 
competitive factors and the company's key strategic relationships and other risks detailed in the company's filings with the 
Securities and Exchange Commission. First Solar assumes no obligation to update any forward-looking information contained 
in this press release or with respect to the announcements described herein. 
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